


six storey condo, when the area has a low density designation.  
 
I also understand concessions were provided on building density, height and setbacks.  This also
doesn't take into consideration the increased traffic and increased demand for our parks, which
already are at capacity.  Is that fair, we all have to follow the rules, why are city staff allowing
this? 
 
This is the time to do this the right way, planning and collaboration needs to be done to enhance
the community, rather than bring it down. Do you want residents to leave the area? Would you
want this in your neighbourhood, or for that matter across the street from your house?
 
Please vote NO on Wednesday to this development.
 
Thank you


